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Thank you for electing to bicycle to work.  Your choice of transportation helps reduce your 
carbon footprint and contributes to your healthy lifestyle.  These suggested guidelines were 
prepared by Washoe County’s Green Team to assist you with your biking commutes.  The 
Green Team encourages your cooperation with these few guidelines and thanks you for 
choosing to “Bike to Work”. 
 

 Bicycle lockers and racks are provided on a first come, first served basis.  Please do not 
leave locking devices on unoccupied lockers or racks.  Your courtesy will enable other 
bicyclists to use the locker or rack when you are not. 

• Six bicycle lockers are located outside of Buildings A, B and C within the County’s 
administration complex. 

• Bicycle racks are also located at various locations outside of Buildings A, B and C. 

• Bicycle racks will be installed in the near future at the loading dock area inside the 
parking garage under Building A.  If you require access to the garage to use these 
racks, please coordinate with Dave Solaro, Public Works representative on the 
Green Team. 

• The County will assume no liability for your bicycle or bicycle parts/components.  
Remember to properly secure your bicycle and remove those components/parts of 
value when storing your bicycle in any County locker or rack. 

 Remember that bicycles are road vehicles and not for use on sidewalks and pedestrian 
paths.  Please keep the sidewalks and paths around and into the various County 
buildings for use by pedestrians and walk your bicycle in these areas. 

 Your safety is of utmost concern to Washoe County and the Green Team.  Wear your 
helmet and display appropriate reflective devices.  Install lights as needed to ensure that 
others, particularly drivers, can see you.  Use hand signals to indicate turns and follow 
traffic laws. 

 Two shower rooms are available in the storage area (“cages”) inside the parking garage 
under Building A.  The showering areas are available for your use to “clean up” or 
“freshen up” either before or after your commute.  Please respect that others will use the 
showering area and keep it clean.  Pick up after yourself and don’t leave personal soap 
or shampoo in the showering area.  Report damaged or not functioning lights, spigots, 
faucets, and seats to Public Works, Attn:  Leticia Harris so they can be fixed or repaired. 

 Clothes lockers will be installed in the near future inside one of the “cages” within the 
parking garage storage area.  Clothes locker areas are for you to store your commuting 
and/or work clothes.  Lockers are on a first come, first served basis.  Please do not leave 
locking devices on unoccupied lockers.  Remember to pick up after yourself and help 
keep the locker areas clean and serviceable. 

 
The Green Team would like to thank you for your choice to “Bike to Work”.  Hopefully your 
efforts will encourage others to start commuting by bicycle to work, and perhaps to even 
consider personal recreation by bicycling around our community! 
 

 


